
Battery Creek High School Uniform
2023-2024 #RISEtoLEAD#weareGOLDEN

One of our School Renewal Plan (SRP required by SCDE) goals is to continue our quest for excellence by creating a
safe, consistent and spirited learning environment for all.

EffectiveAugust 21, 2023wewill re-establish and adhere to the district school uniformpolicy.

Students will be welcomed to school and admitted to class daily with the following:

● Student ID worn at all times on lanyard; all students were issued 1 ID & a lanyard in 22-23 - for safety

reasons, these must be worn at all times in the building; temporary IDs will be issued at the cost of $1 daily if

forgotten. If a new permanent ID is needed, the replacement cost will be $5. Replacement lanyards are $5.

● Dress as outlined below - only these colors will be permitted, including outerwear

● Safe, proper footwear ON the feet as outlined in the district policy when entering the building

● Ripped clothing, hats, hoods, hoodies, sunglasses, and gaiters not permitted at any time

Bottoms: Solid Black, Khaki or Navy

Shorts(with pockets) Pants (with pockets) Skirts or Skorts

Polo Collared Tops: Vegas gold, navy blue, white, black or
gray

BCHS Spirit Tops are permitted anyday. This includes ROTC, co-curricular shirts (FFA, Band,
HOSA, LIM, etc) and Club shirts (Wellness, etc) New items will go on sale when school starts!

Course specific attire: Approved courses may wear related attire on specific days (ROTC, FFA,
HOSA) Students will be expected to change for certain courses at that block time and wear the
outlined uniform at all other times. Ex: PE and Welding.

Special Events: Wednesday Leadership Showcase - Any Wednesday students may wear professional attire (suit & tie,

professional dress/pantsuit, Healthcare scrubs, and any other Principal pre-approved leadership attire)

Spirit Weeks: At Creek, we are known for celebrating & will continue to host Spirit weeks! Any deviation from the

theme/uniform will not be permitted on these days & students may be excluded from future events if they dress beyond the

spirit of the theme. Sunshine Club Jeans Days may be permitted with BCHS Spirit shirts; will be announced accordingly.

https://www.beaufortschools.net/families/uniform-policies

